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Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, August 02, 2017 11:39 AM
To: 'Julie Bryant, LCSW, MAC, CCJS'
Subject: RE: Water Rate Increase

Good morning Ms. Bryant,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20160101. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
From: Julie Bryant, LCSW, MAC, CCJS [mailto:Julsb@cfl.rr.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 02, 2017 11:36 AM 
To: Records Clerk; Consumer Contact 
Subject: Water Rate Increase 
Importance: High 
 
I live in 32779. I do not agree that Utilites Inc should get passage for the requested rate increase of 130%.  
We have NO other options for water, thus they can do anything to homeowners. Allowing them to do this hike, will just 
open the door for increases and request in the future. 
I am a T-12 Paraplegic. I live on a fixed income. I donate MH services to the community. I give back, even though my life 
has been hard for 33 years. Please do 
not allow them to step on us and take what we have. It is wrong. This amount of increase in this 32779 is not across the 
board, is unfair and burdens us to an unbearable degree.  
Please take a STAND for us. We the Owners are counting on you! 
Julie Bryant 
Longwood 32779 




